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STAY CONNECTED!
***********************************************

EMAIL
tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com 

PARENTS FACEBOOK GROUP
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicume

lementaryschoolparentgroup 

TWITTER
@TillicumTBirds

Big THANKS from the PAC to all families for their
support of our October fundraisers including our

Harvest Apple Fundraiser, Food For Fun and
Bottle Drive. The funds raised by the PAC for all

fundraisers go directly back to the school to
support Tillicum students. These fundraisers
would not be possible without the support of

Tillicum families and our fantastic team of parent
volunteers! Thanks to everyone for their ongoing
support. If you are interested in getting involved
with the PAC, please reach out to us via email or

through the parent Facebook group.

The Tillicum Winter Market is Back!
Please join us us on Saturday, November 18th from 10:00 am to

3:00 pm in the Tillicum Gym and get a jump on your holiday
shopping. There will be many wonderful local craft vendors

showcasing their wares. Families are encouraged to donate baking
for the annual bake sale held at the market. Specifics will be

emailed home in the weeks leading up to the market.

Co-Chair - Keja Lake
Co-Chair - Lauralee Wood
Secretary - Cathy Hanan

Treasurer - Colleen McDavid
VCPAC Representative - Lisa Gelling

2023/2024 PAC EXECUTIVE

UPCOMING 

DATES

Remembrance Day - Lest We Forget
SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 11TH

No school - Remembrance Day
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 13TH

Winter Market from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 18TH

PAC Meeting Online @ 6:30 pm
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 8TH

No School - Pro D Day
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 20TH

*ART KIT FUNDRAISER*
The PAC is excited to announce a new
holiday fundraiser in partnership with
the McTavish Academy of Art, a local

family run art facility. Over 40 designs
of art kits including all supplies are

available for purchase via:
https://mctavishacademy.ca/tillicum-

elementary/

Orders are due by November 16th
Pick up at school for local orders will

be on November 24th

DID SOMEONE SAY CHOCOLATE?
 Please visit our Purdy’s fundraising link to shop

and place your orders for all those special people
in your life and make their holidays sweeter:

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1499063-110602

All orders must be placed online no later than
Monday, November 27th and will available for

pickup shortly after December 11th. Anyone that
places an order will be contacted directly to

make pick up arrangements. 
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